
Dear ICANN, 

According to article 7.1 (a) of .museum Registry Agreement, we hereby request your approval for the 

amendment to the Registry-Registrar Agreement (“RRA”) of .museum TLD. 

This RRA has been drafted from scratch in order to comply with .museum new registry agreement 

(signed on 2 March 2018). We are providing you with a redlined version of the RRA. This document 

being totally new, nothing from the past RRA has been kept in the new one. 

We remain at your disposal for any further question related to this matter. 

Yours sincerely, 

Cédric Michel-Flandin 

 

Cédric Michel-Flandin 
Account Manager  

cedric.michel-flandin@afnic.fr 
Tél +33 (0) 1 39 30 83 15 
Fax +33 (0) 1 39 30 83 83 
Mob. +33 (0) 6 43 43 22 63 
 
Immeuble Le Stephenson 
1 rue Stephenson 
78180 Montigny le Bretonneux 
France 
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